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RVC Board Policy 3:30.020 
Health Insurance Portability and Accountability 
Act (HIPAA) 
 
Rock Valley College will comply with all requirements of the Health Insurance 
Portability and Accountability Act of 1996 (“HIPAA”), including requirements for 
ensuring the security and privacy of individuals’ medical information. The College is 
subject to the HIPAA Privacy Rule requirements as both a health plan, based on the 
College’s flexible benefits spending plan, and as a plan sponsor based on the 
College’s other health plans. 
 
The College designates the Human Resources Department as the sole healthcare 
component of a hybrid entity in accordance with HIPAA. The College’s Human 
Resources Department shall comply with all HIPAA obligations applicable to a 
health plan. The remainder of the College is designated as a non-healthcare 
component of the hybrid entity and not subject to the requirements of a health plan 
as defined under HIPAA. The College as a whole shall comply with all of its 
obligations under HIPAA which are applicable to a plan sponsor as defined under 
HIPAA. 
 
The Administration is authorized to adopt procedures necessary to comply with the 
obligations of the hybrid entity status of the Human Resources Department, as well 
as the College’s general obligations as a health plan sponsor.   
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